


Summer Cruise Parking on Campus:  
 
Current Spring 2021 ‘Student Semester Parking Permits’ expire May 31, 2021.  

The Cashier's Office (Administration Building) will begin selling SUMMER Permits, May 4 and May 6, for Summer Term and LONG-TERM CRUISE parking.  Accepted payment methods are check and credit card (no cash). 

· Summer permits are not available for online purchase.  

· Summer Cruise 2021 auto permits are available for $36 and valid from May 30–July 16, 2021 and $36 for July 12-August 30, 2021. Motorcycle permits are available for the entire Summer Term at $20.  

· General Summer auto permits are available for $18/month (permit fees are not pro-rated for partial months).  

· General Motorcycle permits valid from May 31–Summer Term and are available for $20. 

· A permit application (from the Cashier’s Office) must be completed that includes: your license plate number, state, emergency contact number, and an emergency contact person (preferably someone local who has a key for the vehicle).  

· Summer Cruise 2021 Long-Term parking for autos is limited to Lots E & F (Egypt-Upper Service Road). Motorcycles must park in designated motorcycle spaces only (Lot-B, Lot-D (waterfront) and Lot-I (Overlook). 

· If you choose to use a car cover during Summer Cruise 2021, please visit the UPD to complete an application.

No personal boats, RVs, motor homes, trailers, or other types of equipment are allowed to be parked on campus.  Violations could result in a citation and/or vehicles being towed and stored at the owner’s expense.




